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PRESIDENT’S         

MESSAGE 

 

Cari Soci, 

 Vi Auguro una Buona Pasqua. Spero 

che sia pieno di gioia e di famiglia!!!  

 For many of our members, this week 

is an extremely important time, Holy 

Week and Easter. It is the most         

important holiday in the Catholic      

calendar. In Rome, the streets are very 

busy right now due to all the visitors 

coming in from all around the world. 

The Pope leads special masses all week 

with the Easter service commencing in 

St. Peter’s Basilica at Sunday at 10:15 

am. 

 My favourite part obviously involves 

food!!! The Easter bread that my mother 

makes is without a doubt the best Easter 

bread in the World!!! It is beautiful to 

look at but most importantly it taste 

great. That said, what is even better is 

seeing my two little girls get in there 

and help Nonna make the Easter bread. 

They loved it and were so proud of what 

they made (as was I). Now onto       

business…. 

 I want to thank all the members that 

came out to our March meeting at  

Fogolar. I was truly impressed with the    

turnout considering how bad the weather 

was. For those that made it out, you 

were treated with a wonderful meal and 

an even better guest speaker, Sgt.     

Matthew D’Asti.  

 There are only 3 meetings left in my 

term as President and we are going to be 

finishing strong!!!! There will be no 

shortage of events over the next 3 

months for our members to take        

advantage of. The participation of our 

members at these upcoming events is of 

utmost importance to the future success 

of the Association.  

 Per molti dei nostri membri, questa 

settimana è un momento molto         

importante, la Settimana Santa e la 

Pasqua. E 'la festa più importante nel 

calendario cattolico. A Roma, le strade 

sono molto occupato in questo momento 

a causa di tutti i visitatori in arrivo da 

ogni parte del mondo.  

 Il Papa porta messe speciali per tutta 

la settimana con il servizio di Pasqua 

nella Basilica di San Pietro, questa   

Domenica alle 10:15. 

 La mia parte preferita è ovviamente il 

cibo !!! Il pane di Pasqua che mia madre 

fa è il miglior pane di Pasqua nel Mondo 

!!! E 'bello da vedere, ma ancora meglio 

mangiare. Quello che è ancora migliore 

è vedere i miei due bambine aiutare 

Nonna fare il pane di Pasqua. Lo hanno 

amato e sono stati così orgogliosi di 

quello che hanno fatto (così ero io). Ora 

sulle notizie .... 

 Voglio ringraziare tutti i membri che 

sono venuti al nostro incontro a Marzo 

al Fogolar. Ero felice con la              

partecipazione considerando il tempo 

quella sera. Per quelli che hanno       

partecipato, sono stati trattati con una 

cena meravigliosa e un presentatore  

ancora meglio, Sgt. Matteo D'Asti. 

 Ci sono solo 3 incontri rimasti nel 

mio tempo come Presidente e saro forte 

fino alla fine !!!! Ci sono un sacco di 

eventi i prossimi 3 mesi per i nostri soci 

a partecipare. La partecipazione dei   

nostri soci in questi prossimi eventi è 

molto importante per il futuro successo 

dell'Associazione. 

 I look forward to seeing you all at the 

Il Cavallino. ONE CIBPA!!!! 

 If you have any questions, concerns 

or comments, feel free to call me at  

519-944-6993 or email me at            

fdasacco@bdo.ca 

  

Ferruccio Da Sacco, CPA, CA, LPA 

President, CIBPA Windsor 

 

BOARD NOMINATIONS 

 

The Nominating Committee will be  

accepting nominations for the 2016-

2017 board. We encourage our Members 

to get involved with the organization of 

the Association. The Board can use  

persons that are committed to doing 

some work. If you want to have a say or 

get involved in the way the organization 

is operated, please put your name     

forward. Nomination forms are available 

from the Chair of the Nominating   

Committee Ms. Sonia Lenhardt. A    

nominator, nominee and endorsers will 

be required to fill out a Board of      

Governors Nomination Form. Forms are 

required to be submitted to the Chair of 

the Nominating Committee by the    

conclusion of the Annual General   

Meeting on June 7th 2016.  

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

This Months Guest Speaker 

will be Sal Guatieri - Director 

and Senior  Economist. 

 Sal Guatieri is a Senior Economist 

and Director at BMO Capital Markets, 

with two decades experience as a macro 

economist. With BMO Financial Group 

since 1994, his main responsibilities 

include analyzing and forecasting the 

U.S. and Canadian economies, housing 

markets, interest rates and exchange 

rates. He is a regular commentator on 

economic and financial market trends to 

the media.  

 Prior to joining BMO, Sal worked at 

the Bank of Canada, contributing to the 

staff’s quarterly economic projection 

and analyzing foreign exchange        

markets. Sal received his Masters degree 

in Economics from Queen’s University 

in 1990.  

 

May  - Patricia France  

   President St. Clair College 

 

Frank Moceri 

Guest Speaker Chair 

April is "organ donor & tissue       

awareness" month. Windsor is below the 

provincial average in consent, the month 

of April has a number of        activities 

to raise awareness in this area.  On April 

12, 2016 Flag raising at  Windsor City 

hall at 11:00 a.m. the  public is welcome 

to attend.  One organ donor can save up 

to 8 lives.  Register with your health 

card, it takes less than 2 minutes to reg-

ister at beadonor.ca/wegiftoflife. Wind-

sor   Essex Gift of Life Association has 

been actively promoting organ and tis-

sue consent. Let's bring Windsor area     

registration rates up.                  

 

Niva Segatto, Chairperson - 

W.E. Gift of Life Association 
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MEMBERSHIP 
 

Guests: 

 A reminder we are growing 

the Association it’s not to late to bring a 

guest that can be a potential member. 

They are welcome to attend one of our 

dinner meetings. Please   register your 

guest by calling, email or texting me., 

important for              Il Cavalino Res-

taurant. 
 

Name Tags: 

 Many members have brought them 

home and forget to return with them. A 

reminder to leave them at the sign in 

table name tag case. If the logo on the 

tags is lost or falls off please leave it 

with Niva Segatto for repairs. 

 

New Member Applications: 

Are available on our website 

http://windsor.cibpa.com/ 

 

Niva Segatto, 

Membership Chairperson 

 

ITALIAN OF THE YEAR 
 

 I would like to express my deepest 

gratitude to the CIBPA members for the 

impact you had in me being honoured as 

the Italian of the Year 2015.   

 Much of my community work has 

been channeled through CIBPA, but it 

would have been impossible to carry it 

out without the tremendous               

involvement, support, enthusiasm and 

drive of so many members that have and 

continue to work relentlessly and      

unselfishly for the betterment of our 

community.   My recognition is also a 

testament to all your work, and I gladly 

share it with you. 

 In an evening full of many proud 

moments,  I was sincerely touched by 

the large attendance of CIBPA members 

at the March 5, 2016 gala: as another 

one walked in, my smile just got bigger.  

 Thank you for supporting me with 

your presence; thank you to CIBPA for 

the presentation; and thank you to   

President Ferruccio Da Sacco for the 

kind and inspiring words. 

 

Raffaele Meo 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

2016 CIBPA Charity 

Golf Classic 

NEW DATE 

Monday May 30, 2016 
 

 Golf Committee is working on the 

event. More information to follow.  

If you have any question please call  

Committee Chair, Tony Pupatello (519) 

944 7878 or Co-Chair Frank Moceri 

(519) 796 2271 

 

PROHIBITION NIGHT  
 

THURSDAY JULY 21, 2016 

CANADAIN CLUB 

HERITAGE CENTRE  
 

Come dressed in the Roaring 20’s,   

prizes will be awarded to the best 

dressed.  

Door prizes  

signature cocktails  

appetizers will be served throughout  

 the evening  

cigars outside at your leisure  

basic tour of the Heritage Centre  

 

More to come !!!!!  

 

Danny Castellan 

Special Events, Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 2016 
 

 This year CIBPA will be hosting the 

Award of Excellence  Banquet on     

Saturday May 21, 2016 at Ciociaro 

Club.  

  The recipients of these awards are: 

  

PROFESSIONAL OF THE YEAR 

Dr. Dante J. Morassutti, MD, 

FRCSC, FAANS 

  

BUSINESS OF THE YEAR 

F & J Collision 

  

FAMILY BUSINESS OF THE YEAR 

Dolce Vita Retirement Living 

Tony Conciatori 

  

YOUNG PROFESSIONAL 

OF THE YEAR 

Ferruccio Da Sacco CPA, CA, LPA 

  

YOUNG ENTREPRENEUR 

OF THE YEAR 

Tony DiPaolo, P.F. P. 

  

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Biagio (Bill) Marra 

 

Congratulations to the recipients.  

  

For tickets please call Emanuele 

Calamita at 519-969-4259 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Italian of the Year Raffaele Meo with 

National Federation Representative Joe 

Perna and Pat Duronio National        

Federation Past President 

Italian of the Year Raffaele Meo with  

Windsor President Ferruccio Da Sacco 
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March 2016 General Assembly Meeting 
March 01, 2016 

Caboto Club 
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